
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

          The South Hills Middle School Leadership Team is proud to  

        announce a community Halloween Carnival and Spook Alley hosted   

      at South Hills Middle School. Bring the family and enjoy some tricks,   

    treats, games, and frights! This event is free of charge and open to  

  the public. We’ve been working really hard to make this the best 

Halloween Carnival around, so slither, flap, or float on over! 

When: October 16th, 2018, 5:00 - 7:00 pm 
 

Where: South Hills Middle School Gymnasium 
   (use north parking lot and enter through northeast gym entrance) 
 

What: Some of the night’s games and activities  
include a spook alley, trick-or-treating, carnival  
games, face painting, Halloween crafts, and more! 
 

Who: This event is for all elementary school-aged  
kids in the community and their families 

South Hills Middle School 
Halloween Carnival and Spook Alley 

For any questions regarding this event please contact lucas.talley@jordandistrict.org 
 


